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	CFRP Applicant

	333 Broadway SE

	Albuquerque, NM 87102


Dear Colleague:
Enclosed is the 2010 Request for Applications (RFA) for the Collaborative Forest Restoration Program (CFRP).  Tribal, State, local governments, eligible land grants, educational institutions, private landowners, conservation organizations, non‑profit organizations, and other interested public and private entities are encouraged to apply.  Applications must be received by 5:00 pm MST on Monday, March 1, 2010.

Grant applications must be received by the due date.  Late and faxed applications will not be accepted.  Project selections should be completed by the end of June 2009. Mail applications to:

Attention: 2010 CFRP Application

USDA Forest Service 

State & Private Forestry 

Cooperative and International Forestry, Room 329 

333 Broadway Blvd. SE 

Albuquerque, NM  87102

The enclosed RFA and additional information on the Collaborative Forest Restoration Program can be found on the Forest Service Southwestern Regional website (www.fs.fed.us/r3/spf/cfrp).   Specific information and forms used in the grant process can be found at the Office of Management and Budget website (www.whitehouse.gov/omb/grants/index.html).  If you have any questions about the CFRP please contact one of the Forest CFRP Coordinators listed on the front page of the RFA.  

The CFRP Technical Advisory Panel, established under the Federal Advisory Committee Act (Public Law No. 92-463), will meet in Albuquerque in late April, 2010 to evaluate the proposals and provide recommendations to the Forest Service on which ones best meet the purposes, objectives, and administrative requirements of the Program .  The panel will also evaluate the effects of each proposal on long-term forest management.  The Forest Service Southwestern Regional Forester will select the proposals that may receive funding through the federal grant process.

Grant Writing Workshops

The Forest Service will be hosting grant-writing workshops throughout New Mexico: 

December 2 - Silver City

December 4 - Ruidoso 

December 9 - Taos

December 10 -  Santa Fe 

December 19 - Albuquerque.  

The primary emphasis of the workshops will be to provide participants with strategies and tools for preparing a successful CFRP grant proposal.  For more information, contact your local CFRP coordinator (see list on the first page of the RFA).

2010 Annual Workshop

I would also like to invite you to attend the 2010 Collaborative Forest Restoration Program Annual Workshop, Jan 20-22, 2010, at the Santa Fe Community College.  The Workshop provides an opportunity for grantees and other interested parties to share lessons learned and discuss the degree to which the projects are addressing the program objectives.  The Workshop also provides new applicants with an orientation to the program and an overview of multi-party monitoring.   More information on the workshop can be found on the CFRP website: www.fs.fed.us/r3/spf/cfrp/.

Thank you for considering the 2010 Collaborative Forest Restoration Program Requests for Applications.  Please do not hesitate to contact your local Forest CFRP Coordinator if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

	

	/s/ Walter W. Dunn

	WALTER W. DUNN

	Collaborative Forest Restoration & International Program Coordinator


Enclosures

cc:  Ignacio D Peralta

Ruben D Montes

David Warnack

Ian R Fox

Peg Crim

Don Bright

Jerry Payne   
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